
 

Thank you for purchasing our 5 gallon bucket stands. We wanted to give 
you a little information on the proper care of these stands to minimize 
any reorder cost to you.  
 
First, please use caution when unpacking and when storing these stands. 
They are powder coated aluminum, so they will not rust but do require 
proper care. Please let your staff know to avoid throwing, tossing, or 
abusing the stands, especially on hard surfaces.  
 
We provide a one year warranty on the stands against manufacturer 
defects. This does not include normal wear and tear, abuse, or 
mishandling. If you have an issue, please let us know and we will do our 
best to resolve the situation.  
 
Again thank you for your support of PTE Golf as we continue to grow 
and help enhance your image. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt Pollitt 
CEO, PTE Golf 
matt@ptegolf.com 
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